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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

End of Term 

Please see below a few key Christmas dates for your diaries. 

The Christmas Concert will take place on the 15th December at 7:00pm. 

We will be serving Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 15th December for students who would 

like this, other options will still be available. 

The school closes on Wednesday 22nd December and re-opens on Monday 10th January 

2022. 

Please see below the arrangements for the last day of term: 

Period 1 and Period 2    

Normal Lessons 

Brunch for the whole school will be served from 10:50am until 11:20am 

Period 3 (11:20am) and Period 4  

Form Rooms 

12:45pm Students leave – Langwith and New Houghton buses only arrive. 

It will also be Christmas Jumper Day which will cost £1 per student and the proceeds will go 

to the Save the Children Charity. 

Once again, thank you for your continued support. 

Happy Christmas! 

 

Mrs L Ward 

Vice Principal 
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